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Included below is a press release regarding the re-appointment of James K. Haveman Jr. of
Grand Haven as Ferris board of trustees vice chair.
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Haveman re-appointed Ferris board of trustees vice chair

BIG RAPIDS – James K. Haveman Jr. of Grand Haven was re-appointed vice chair of the
Ferris State University board of trustees during an annual meeting of the board July 14.
Haveman was named to the board to serve a term from Jan. 1, 2003, to Dec. 31, 2010.

A long-time health care executive for the state of Michigan, Haveman is currently with the
Haveman Group. He previously served as director of the Michigan Department of
Community Health since April 1996. Prior to that, he was director of the Michigan
Department of Mental Health. He received the National Governors’ Association
Distinguished Service award in July 1997 and in May 2000 received the Distinguished
Alumni Award from Calvin College
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